
2024 Homewood Early 
Learning Block Party 
The Homewood Early Learning Hub 
& Family Center invites all to join us 
in sponsoring a great event in the 
Homewood community! There will be 
crafts, face painting, dancing, and more 
for all ages. There will be a wide variety 
of resources from organizations in 
Homewood and in the Pittsburgh Region 
for caregivers and families.

Where:
The Homewood Early Learning 
Hub & Family Center

7219 Kelly Street, Pittsburgh, PA 15208 (Outside)

When:
Saturday, April 13, 2024 
12–4 p.m.

is the lead organization for The Homewood Early Learning Hub & Family Center.   tryingtogether.org


